
  Camp Ridgecrest  
 
Cordially invites you to attend our Camp Ridgecrest Orientation! 

 

Who:  Incoming 6th grade Students 

 

What:  All 6th graders will meet with 8th Grade WEB Leaders  

   who will welcome them to Ridgecrest with activities  
   and orientation to the school.  
 
   At 11 am, parents of 6th graders are invited to come and  
   meet our Ridgecrest admin team and counselors and learn  
   tips to successfully navigate the rough waters of middle  
   school. 
    
   Parents, you will also be able to pick up PE clothes and  
   padlocks in the MPR from 11:30 to 1 pm.  
 

Where:  Ridgecrest Intermediate School        

      28915 Northbay Road  
 

When:    Thursday, August 15th  
   Check in 8:00 a.m. 
   Orientation completed by 12:00 p.m. 
 
 

We hope your child will join us  
for this fun event! 


